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Fremont Cemetery Trustees 

Meeting Minutes 

August 9, 2016 

 

Present:  Cemetery Trustees Matthew Thomas, Steve Harms and Cemetery Supervisor 

Bruce White. 

 

The meeting was held at 4:00 pm at Village Cemetery.  The Trustees canvassed the 

cemetery to select which trees should be pruned and what ones should be cut.  They 

decided that the Cemetery caretaker could prune most of the trees that had branches 

overhanging the cemetery.  Also they decided to cut three trees plus the one that recently 

fell near the Anderson gravesite on the West side of the cemetery.  Trustee Harms would 

meet with Heidi Carlson, and explain to her our rationale and plan for cutting the trees. 

 

White also showed the Trustees the two piles of sawdust that termites created in the 

Cemetery storage shed that should be rectified ASAP. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:07 pm. 

 

         Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

         Matthew E. Thomas, Trustee 

         Minutes recorder 

 


